Department of City Development

Brian F. O’Connell, AICP
Director of City Development

Room 102 Gity Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403
Joseph G. Heck, AICP Phone: 262-636-9151
Assistant Director of Gity Development Gity of Racine, Wisconsin Fax: 262-635-5347

December 17, 2009

Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
c¢/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Communication from Racine County Economic Development
Corporation submitting its proposed 2010 agreement for general economic
development services.

Dear Mayor Dickert and Honorable Aldermen:

I received the attached proposed agreement for RCEDC’s annual contract for
general economic development services.

Please refer this request to the Economic Development Committee for review and

recommendation.
Sincerely,
Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development
Attachment
C: Gordy Kacala, RCEDC
Tina Chitwood, RCEDC
File
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